
BSAP Meeting Agenda 

April 5, 2021 | 5:30 pm via Zoom contact: bsap@seaburyacademy.org 

https://kansas.zoom.us/j/9785928131 Meeting ID: 978 592 8131 Passcode: 803731 

Meeting Started at 5:33pm. Meeting Ended at 6:20 

 

A. Bright Spots 

a. Share wins,highlights and successes from your committee, school, personal life or the 

community 

 

B. Updates from BSAP committee chairs 

Renaissance 
Day 

Date: Friday April 16th 

Time: Lunch at 12:30 

Sonja Czarnecki has asked BSAP to pay for the food which will be walking tacos. 
It was decided that Global Café will cater walking tacos for 230 people. Serving 
bags of chips with meat, cheese, lettuce, salsa, and sour cream. BSAP will pay 
Global Café to cater. 
Tables will be set up in the back of the school to serve students using several 
lines 

Needs: Water/sodas and 12 parent volunteers to serve food 
**Eliza will send a signup genius for the stated needs above 

 

a. Hospitality Committee: Katie/Judi 

i. Stepping Up – planning- Don and Ellen are planning this. BSAP is waiting to hear if they 

are needed to assist in any way. As of now we are on standby and graduation is looking 

like an outside event. 

b. Social Committee:Doni/Melinda 

i. Headmaster’s holiday- TBD 

ii. Palooza - 5/26 (Last week of school) 11am-1pm - BSAP to help with cost of lunch and 

Tad’s Shaved Ice 

1. Need volunteers? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid shots, Gardens, Warm weather 



Palooza Date: Wednesday May 26, 2020 
Time: 11am-1pm 

Sonja Czarnecki has received the green light to start planning with the help of 
Student Senate. She has ordered an side by side obstacle course called the rat 
race. 
They are planning on having a dunk tank and cotton candy machine. 

Sonja Czarnecki has asked BSAP to pay for the food. They plan on serving Burgers 
and Brats. Also, Tad’s Shaved Ice. Estimated at $500 
Melinda will follow up with Tads to see if they can provide shaved ice for our 
event. 

 

 

Care 
Packages 
for Finals 
week 

Leslie recommended a kind gesture from the parents to the students in the 
form of a care package for the week of finals 

Maybe host a preparation social for all Seabury parents to stuff the 200 plus 
brown paper bags with snacks. (Fruit, granola bars, candy, juice box. 

Proposed Parent Social: Wednesday May 19 and go to school to put in all 
lockers 

Students to receive Thursday May 20 

Eliza to organize. Mari, Adrienne and TiaEisha volunteered to help. 

 

c. Sports Committee: Kate 

A. Spring Nine miles at Night update 

a. 4/23 @ 7:30 Location secured: Circle S Ranch. Kate to outline the trail. 

b. T-Shirts being ordered. Will request $10/shirt Current price is $8 per shirt for a glow 

in the dark t-shirt. She is not sure how many to print and what sizes.  

• Who can attend? In the past it was Seabury families only. It helped for security. 

• We should get early commitment from people, so that they can specifically 

order shirts and sign waivers. 

• Get the signup email out this week and put a timeline on when to signup and 

order shirts/waivers. 

• Melinda Black will donate some glow in the dark things. 

• Eliza will create a signup genius for volunteers to help Kate. 

c. T-shirt order - what’s lead time and do we have a design to work with? Eliza updated 

the shirt design for this year. 

d. SignUp genius for volunteers Eliza will create 

B. Spring Sport kick-off 

a. Locker decorations? Cancelled this for Spring. Make the locker decorating the 

responsibility of some student group. Possibly Student Senate or the cheer team. 



D. Arts Committee: MaryBeth/Marta/Theresa 

1. Spring Concert update No need for BSAP assistance at this point. 

2. Spring All School Play to be pre-recorded (provide snack packs for students - popcorn, 

candy, program, etc?) May 7th/8th in person play with a socially distant audience. Will play by 

ear. 

e. Programs Committee: Oyin 

1. Event update No New Information 

a. How is enrollment? 

b. How is the program going? Much engagement in the post-session debriefings? 

f. Grounds update: Watering is happening. Things are well 

G Community Giving update: Barbara -Julie Smith is helping Barbara. She took care of ordering grocery 

cards for Barbara. We have not brought in as much money as this time last year.  

1. Hy-Vee receipts deposits – update An influx of submissions. Due by May 15 

2. Aldi Smart Kids program update from Ellen We did not get the grant. They want to see us 

partner with the grocery store here in town. Ellen found a few other grants in the works.  

 

C. Financial update from Lisa Aul 

i. Current balance: $9,926.29  

D. Other Business? 

- 

E. Upcoming meetings: May 3, June 7, July 5, Aug 2 

1. Confirm June-Aug meeting dates for 20-21 school year 

2. TiaEisha Green will be taking over as BSAP President for the 2021-22 school year 

a. VP? 

b. Communications Manager? 

c. Secretary? 

d. Committee Chairs - let TiaEisha know if you plan to continue your role for next 

year 


